
 

 

NOTICE 

 

 

 

Advisory 

 

The Deposit Insurance Corporation, Trinidad and Tobago (the DICTT), the designated host of the 5th 

Americas Deposit Insurance Forum, following consultation with the Caribbean, Latin American and 

North American Regional Committees, regrets to advise that the Forum has been cancelled.  This 

decision resulted from the developing situation with the COVID-19 virus, and the ensuing restrictions 

being placed on foreign travel.   

 Available alternatives are being explored and Members may be updated in a subsequent Advisory. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dated:  March 12, 2020. 


